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Dear Legislators, 

With the advancements of modern technology, it is no longer necessary to perform 

experiments on animals. The suffering of these captured and caged animals for the 

duration of their life is unimaginable. The fear and misery that they experience is 

inhumane. This is a bipartisan issue and would be a win for animals who are 

voiceless and need advocacy. Let's move into the modern age with all of the massive 

technology and advancements to conduct research without the use of animals. They 

have given enough to science,  

I urge you to support this bill! 

Thank you, 

Dana Hindman-Allen  


